Estanislau, Robin From: terry hoffman <rayaterry@yahoo.com> Monday, January 4, 2021 3:22 PM Sent: To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org Re: AES Walking path for SE HB Subject: Hello Thank you for your reply. Yes I would like it included in the supplemental meeting tomorrow night. And I would like the City council to aware of my concern too. Thank you Terry Raya Hoffman On Monday, January 4, 2021, 3:02:51 PM PST, supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org <supplementalcomm@surfcityhb.org> wrote: Good afternoon, Mayor Carr and Honorable City Council Members: The following email was mistakenly sent to the supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org email address. I believe it was the senders' intention to communicate directly with the City Council. Therefore, I am forwarding the email and it will not be a part of the record for tomorrow's City Council Special Meeting for the Strategic Planning Workshop. Sincerely,

Donna Switzer, CMC

Deputy City Clerk - City of Huntington Beach

2000 Main Street - Huntington Beach, CA 92648

(714)374-1649

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 1/5/202/
Agenda Item No.: 1(21-001)

From: terry hoffman <rayaterry@yahoo.com> Sent: Monday, January 4, 2021 12:26 PM To: supplementalcomm@surfcity-hb.org Subject: AES Walking path for SE HB

Dear Council

I live at 9362 Gateshead HB 92646 x 35 years.

When AES began their work years ago on Magnolia and Hamilton I remember them sending out letter saying they would beautify SouthEast HB. With possible walking paths etc. What is happening with this project. I heard a few months ago

the HB city Council discuss possibley giving these funds to the homeless??

We the people deserve and waited patiently for AES and HB city Council to give back to South East Huntington Beach

Respectively,

Dr Mark and Terry Hoffman

rayaterry@yahoo.com

714 943 9462

PS please let me know you received this letter

Switzer, Donna

From:

Fikes, Cathy

Sent:

Monday, January 4, 2021 12:27 PM

To:

Agenda Alerts

Subject:

FW: Huntington Beach Strategic Planning Workshop

From: Donna Dillon <donnadillon214@aol.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 2, 2021 8:35 PM To: Carr, Kim < Kim. Carr@surfcity-hb.org> Cc: Fikes, Cathy < CFikes@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: Huntington Beach Strategic Planning Workshop

Honorable Mayor Carr,

On January 5, 2021, one of the first and very important duties as city council members will be to attend the Strategic Planning Workshop. You will discuss and prioritize issues identified by City Staff for key areas of focus by the City. I urge you to place homeless efforts and solutions at the top of your priority list.

Thanks to efforts of previous City Council Members, we opened the navigation center in mid-December. I am optimistic that the center will help those on our streets that are ready for change. We all know that homeless solutions are multifaceted and the center is just one path. There is an element of the homeless that choose to live "off the grid", in our parks, wetlands, on our trails, and streets. This population endangers:

- our children who are unable to use our parks safety because of trash and disease
- upsets and provokes our citizens by the homeless panhandling, by their inability to use park picnic areas, ball fields, and enjoy family outings without encountering the homeless with hygiene issues and illness
- tourists who encounter bad homeless behavior on our trails, on our beaches, and in our resort area

As part of the homeless efforts, I urge you to support our Police Chief and LEOs in enforcement of anti encampment, vagrancy, and curfew ordinances throughout the city. The homeless population in our city impacts many of the other areas of City focus such as economic development and COVID19 response. Please prioritize homeless efforts as one of your top areas of focus. The reputation of our beautiful city is at stake.

Sincerely, Donna Dillon donnadillon214@aol.com 2210Jonesport Ln Huntington Beach, CA 92646

"There was never a night or a problem that could defeat sunrise or hope." - Bernard Williams

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 1/5/202/
Agenda Item No.: 1/21-001)

Switzer, Donna

From:

Fikes, Cathy

Sent:

Monday, January 4, 2021 12:25 PM

To:

Agenda Alerts

Subject:

FW: Strategic Planning Workshop

From: steve engel <steve.w.engel@outlook.com> Sent: Thursday, December 31, 2020 7:00 PM To: CITY COUNCIL <city.council@surfcity-hb.org>

Subject: Strategic Planning Workshop

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

Dear HB City Council and Staff,

Over the last 8 years the HB Tree Society and Secret Garden Team have been participating at the Strategic Planning Workshops. We are very happy that the workshop is back since community planning for a successful year is very important.

We are once again calling on everyone to include Huntington Central Park in your planning. The Covid situation has driven more and more people into the park to enjoy their walks and experience nature as this is one of the few activities still allowed now days. Along with the visitors the large number of homeless encampments has also risen. We thank you for your continued support of the very important restoration efforts in Huntington Central Park. We hope

that you will continue to keep HCP in the City's budget for now and into the future. Let's never return to the days of graffitied trees, dangerous pathways and too numerous dead and dying trees.

Wishing everyone a healthy and successful 2021.

Thank you! Steve Engel

657 296-7047

SUPPLEMENTAL COMMUNICATION

Meeting Date: 1/5/2021

Agenda Item No.: 1(21-001)